
St
Martin’s Newsletter

Attendance  
Year R – 96% 10 Lates 

Year 1 – 87% 7 Lates 

Year 2 – 90% 12 Lates 

Year 3 – 90% 10 Lates 

Year 4 – 92% 16 Lates 

Year 5 –96% 11 Lates 

Year 6 – 99% 8 Lates 

 2 Classes with less than 10 lates 
 

Anyone who comes into school 

after 8:50am is marked as late. 

Please try to be an attendance 

 
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

AUTUMN TERM – Friday 20th December 

Christmas Mass Times 

On Christmas Eve, Fr Christmas will 

be visiting St Martin’s Church at 

4pm during the Children’s service 

and all children who attend will 

receive a small gift. 
There is also a carol service and live crib 

at 5.30pm in Our Lady’s or a Christmas 

Day Mass at St Martin’s at 10.30am. 

 

Attendance 
Thank you so much for trying to 

keep attendance good. Even 

though it is the last week of term 

we have still managed 93%.         

 

Merry Christmas 

We have had a lovely, Christmassy few weeks, enjoying our amazing nativities, 

and of course Christmas Dinner. Thank you to all the parents who attended the 

Christmas performances. We hope you enjoyed them as much as the children 

did. We loved the Christmas Panto and Winter Wonderland at the Ombudsman 

offices and sang beautifully at the school carol service. We also had our reading 

racetrack rewards and not to mention our Elf Run where we have raised 

£614.72 at last count. You can still donate on our Just Giving Page 

https://mwlnhscharity.enthuse.com/pf/stmartinsruncorn 

The winners of the Hampers were Lydia G Year 6 & Reggie MW Year 4 

 

Congratulations to everyone who won one of 

the 30 selection boxes donated by staff.  

I hope all our families have a Happy and 

Holy Christmas sharing time together and 

we will see you in 2025 when we return 

at 8.40am on Monday 6th January.  

 
Mrs Rotherham 

It is with Sadness that we are saying goodbye to Mrs Rotherham, who has decided to 
retire after looking after children in St Martin’s for 38 years! She more than likely was 
a midday assistant for many parents too! I would like to extend my heartfelt thanks 
and appreciation for all the commitment she has given to St Martin’s, I have always 
been able to count on her to keep the lunchtimes organised and she will be missed. 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

Attendance Rewards 

Congratulations to Year 2 and Year 4 

who have both completed their puzzles 

for good attendance.  

 
They will enjoy a reward afternoon 

during the first week back in January.  
 

Spare Underwear 

Our supplies of spare 

underwear have been 

depleted across all classes in 

the school. We would be 

very grateful if parents have 

any spare undies, knickers, 

socks or tights they could 

donate  

for all ages. 

 

https://mwlnhscharity.enthuse.com/pf/stmartinsruncorn


 

Safety Advice 

 
 

 


